
 

 
 

Guildhall Ward Committee 
 
Date: Wednesday, 30 April 2008 

 
Time: 6.45 pm 

 
Venue: Park Grove Primary School, Dudley Street 

 
  

A G E N D A 
 
1. Drop-in Surgery    
 Come along for an opportunity to talk to; 

• Cllr. Brian Watson 

• Cllr Janet Looker 

• John Wood, Street Environment Officer 

• Safer Neighbourhoods Policing Team 

• Rachel Buxton Waste Strategy Team 

• Fiona Davies, Environmental Protection Unit 

• Dawn Clarkson, Home Services Directory, Cold Calling Control 
Zones 

• Andrew Claverly, Headmaster of Park Grove Primary School, will talk 
about the development of the playground. 

• Ian Cunningham will be there to discuss alleygating in the ward. 

• Rob Beardsworth & Ewan Taylor will talk about the City Centre Area 
Action Plan. 

 
There will be ‘green’ products to give away. Stocks are strictly limited – first 
come, first served. 
 

2. Welcome & Minutes    
 Approve the minutes of the last meeting 

 
3. Safer Neighbourhoods Policing Team Update    
 The team will continue their consultation and give you an update on your 

priorities from last time and information about what’s been happening in the 
ward. They will also ask for your ideas on where you think a good place 
would be for young people to meet. 

 
4. Home Services Directory and Cold Caller 

Control Zones   
 

 Dawn Clarkson will tell the meeting about the Directory and about Cold 
Caller Control Zones. 

 



 

5. Have Your Say    
 Your opportunity to raise issues and concerns with your ward councillors. 

 
 
 

For more information please contact the Neighbourhood Management Officer 
responsible for this meeting; Michael Hawtin (01904) 551835 
michael.hawtin@york.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


